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To the Committee,  

 

As far as I can tell, this proposed modification to the terms 'militia' and 'national 

guard' in the Oregon constitution makes them incompatible with the same terms in 

US constitution, will anything be done to make these terms compatible? 

 

Thank you for your time 

 

-Michael 


